
If you have answered “YES” to any of the above questions, please do not send your child to
school at this time, unless your child’s symptoms fall under the exception noted below in yellow.
Consult your health care provider or call 811 to determine when you can return to school and
whether you need to be tested for COVID-19.

If you have answered “NO” to all the above questions, you may send your child to school.

Exception: If your child has on-going, existing conditions and symptoms that would not be new
or unusual or unusual for that individual (e.g., chronic allergies), this alone will not require someone to
stay home from school. However, if existing symptoms become more extreme than usual or
are accompanied by the onset of new symptoms, it would be important to consult with a health
care provider to determine if staying home or getting a COVID test is recommended.


